

OCTOBER TEST

I. Choose the word whose underlined parts is pronounced differently.

- | | | | |
|--------------------------|----------------------|---------------------|--------------------|
| 1. a. <u>fun</u> | B. <u>run</u> | C. <u>music</u> | D. <u>sun</u> |
| 2. a. <u>orchestra</u> | B. <u>chat</u> | C. <u>lunch</u> | D. <u>teacher</u> |
| 3. a. <u>relax</u> | B. <u>snack</u> | C. <u>area</u> | D. <u>atlas</u> |
| 4. a. <u>celebration</u> | B. <u>collection</u> | C. <u>education</u> | D. <u>question</u> |
| 5. a. <u>score</u> | B. <u>receive</u> | C. <u>scout</u> | D. <u>comics</u> |

II. Choose the correct answer:

1. I practice English every evening.
A. reading B. read C. to read D. reads
2. They're ready to work.
A. going B. to go C. go D. goes
3. Remember to turn.....the lights before going to bed.
A. in B. up C. off D. on
4. Children shouldn't.....out at night.
A. go B. come C. arrive D. be
5. Tim and Hoa are the same.....
a. year old B. years old C. age D. tall
6. He has plenty of homework.....tonight.
A. to do B. do C. doing D. will do
7. Hoa.....the busy city traffic now.
A. used to B. uses to C. gets used to D. gets use
8. I hope the.....can repair our car quickly.
A. mechanic B. reporter C. nurse D. journalist
9. What kind ofdo you like? I like cartoons.
A. books B. pictures C. flowers D. films
10. The..... will take your suitcases to your room.
A. porter B. author C. engineer D. hairdresser

III. Fill in each blank with one suitable word.

1. This dress is the expensive of the four dresses.
2. You shouldn't watch TV so much. It's not good your eyes.

3. It was a green skirt with white flowersit.
4. Are you scared.....seeing the ghost?
5. We can explore the ocean thankshis invention.

IV. Reorder the words and phrases to make correct sentences.

1. to work/ by bus/ Mrs. Jacky/ every day./ goes

.....

2. new house/ How/ is/ his old/ from/ different/ one?/ Minh's

.....

3. misses/ because/ Nguyet/ she/is/ her parents./ unhappy.

.....

4. Does/ in / a lot of/ have/ her town?/ Nhung/ friends.

.....

5. and/ It's/ going to/ we are/ for lunch./ the room/ twelve o'clock.

.....

V. Read the following text and answer the questions:

The general opinion abroad is that London has fog or rain or both everyday of the year, but on the day that I arrived it was fine and warm, there was a bright sun and a cloudless sky. The next day it was just as beautiful; there was a slight wind that gently moved the leaves on the trees, and you could smell the spring in the air. "Life is grand" I thought as I walked in Kensington Gardens. It was a straight road and I found the way quite easily. When I got my first sight of the gardens the beauty of it nearby took my breath away. The trees were just bursting into leaf, fresh and green and lovely, and there were beds of spring flowers, red and yellow and blue, in the beautiful, smooth grass under the trees.

People in light spring clothes were walking about, and to my surprises, they walked not only along the paths but also across the grass, and no one said a word to them about it. I had never seen such a thing before.

1. What is the weather like in London according to the general opinion aboard?

2. What was the weather like on the day the writer arrived in London?

3. Which season was it when he visited London?

4. How were the trees in the gardens?

5. What was the strange thing in the Kensington Gardens that he saw?

VI. Read the text and choose the correct answer:

LITTLE CAT, LITTLE CAT, WHERE HAVE YOU BEEN?

When Bo the cat (0) to explore a furniture van, she had a bigger adventure than she expected. She was discovered (26) the driver, after he had completed a (27) of over 500 kilometres. It was (28) end of a long day. The driver and the cat were both hungry! He gave her some milk and started making enquiries. He telephoned his last (29) , but they had not lost a cat. It was getting late, so he took Bo home for the night and (30) morning delivered her to an animal hospital.

The cat's owner (31) done some detective work too. After (32) everywhere for the cat, he suddenly remembered the furniture van (33) had made a delivery to a neighbour. Fortunately, he (34) the name of the company. He called their office and in a short time Bo was (35) safely.

- | | | | | |
|----|------------|--------------|------------|-------------|
| 0 | A decided | B suggested | C insisted | D persuaded |
| 26 | A of | B from | C at | D by |
| 27 | A trip | B visit | C tour | D travel |
| 28 | A an | B some | C the | D any |
| 29 | A shoppers | B buyers | C callers | D customers |
| 30 | A next | B following | C tomorrow | D other |
| 31 | A has | B is | C had | D was |
| 32 | A seeing | B searching | C watching | D spying |
| 33 | A what | B this | C it | D which |
| 34 | A called | B remembered | C saw | D reminded |
| 35 | A given | B brought | C returned | D taken |